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Reduction of Speed While School is in Session along River Rd from Buckingham Dr 
west to the intersection of Tiger and River Rd.   
 
As you will recall Mr. Simpson from the Yorktown School Board attended the last 
meeting to request that the council consider an ordinance reducing speed during school 
hours reducing the speed of River Rd from 40 mile per hour to 30 miles per hour.  This 
ordinance amends the traffic code for traffic along River from Buckingham Drive to Tiger 
Drive during school hours.   
 
I would recommend adoption of the ordinance.   

Town of Yorktown 
9800 W Smith St • PO Box 518 

Yorktown, IN 47396 

765-759-4003p • 765-759-4016f 

www.yorktownindiana.org 

 


